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March 29, 2022

Dear OMSS Community, 

We hope you all had a restful spring break! 

Thank you to everyone who has been enjoying the newsletter. Here is a link to a quick poll: 

https://dehub.campusgroups.com/click?linkid=615e9659-e70e-47bc-adca-a99a792cb0357. 

Please leave any comments/ideas on how to make the newsletter better for the upcoming 

academic year!  
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**All responses will be anonymous. 

 

Check out our Instagram page (@depaulomiess) and Twitter (@OMSSDePaul) for updates 

on upcoming programs and support resources for students.  

 

Best, 

The Office of Multicultural Student Success 

 

 

In this issue 

1. COVID-19 Updates 

2. OMSS Announcements 

3. Academic Success 

4. Upcoming Events 

 

 

COVID-19 Updates 

 

Stay updated with Chicago Emergency Travel Order (Updated Every Tuesday) 

 Spring Quarter Mask Update 
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 Click here for more information and resources about vaccination sites and how to 

schedule a vaccination appointment.  

 DePaul University has also compiled a list of COVID-19 resources that include 

physical and mental health support/resources.  

 Check out DePaul's Official COVID-19 webpage for more details and updates. 

(Based on March updates.) 

 

 

 

OMSS Announcments 
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Inter-Campus Shuttle 

DePaul is excited to announce that an inter-campus shuttle pilot program primarily for 

students will run during spring quarter 2022 from March 28 to June 10, Monday through 

Thursday (no service on Memorial Day). The service will operate between 4 and 10 p.m., and 

students will need to show a valid DePaul ID to board the bus. Learn about where community 

members can catch the bus, accessibility and more here. We hope you take advantage of this 

valuable service! 
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Graduation Regalia Loan Program Kick Off! 
Help OMSS kick off our Graduation Regalia Loan Program! If you're looking to make use of 

your cap and gown after graduation, consider making an in-kind donation to the Office of 

Multicultural Student Success. To assist in managing costs associated with graduation, and 

increasing sustainability, we hope to institute a regalia lending program that allows students 

to borrow a cap and gown for commencement that they can then return to us for use by 

another student. The cost of a cap and gown should never be a barrier to participate in 

commencement. Your cap and gown donations will be available for loan to students this 

quarter!  
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Drop off your donations at the Latinx Cultural Center (O'Connell Hall Room 360) Monday-

Friday between 9 AM and 7 PM. Email Mariela LARANDA@depaul.edu with any questions or 

concerns. 
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Virtual Presentation on Joining the Federal Government  

Join us for a virtual presentation from Andrea Cilliers, Disability Program Manager for the U.S. 

State Department Office of Civil Rights. 

Students, employees, and alumni welcomed! This will be a recorded event with captions. 

Co-Sponsored by the Center for Students with Disabilities, Career Center, A4, and School of 

Public Service 

 

When: Monday, April 4th at 7:00 PM 

Where: Zoom 

Registration Link: https://dehub.campusgroups.com/click?linkid=7c3a3e24-68ef-4e31-86a6-

ac75c9708b74 
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APIDA Center Game Tournament 

The APIDA Cultural Center is hosting a Game Tournament beginning on Wednesday, April 

13th. If you are interested in participating, please fill out this Google Form to compete in teams 

or be placed in a team! Winners will receive a prize. If you have any questions, please email 

Muzzy Zafar at mzafar2113@gmail.com . 

 

When: Ever Wednesday, April 13 – May 4 @ 4:00 PM 

Where: APIDA Cultural Center, O'Connel 340 
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Registration Link: 

https://dehub.campusgroups.com/click?linkid=cbf25ebc-60e5-42c2-b0ab-e33b52423fa0 
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The OMSS Dressy & Warm Closets are Open! 

OMSS would like to introduce you to our new Dressy Closet! Need the perfect fit for that 

upcoming interview, or some more business professional clothing as you are going to the 

office? OMSS is here to help. We are collecting new and gently used suit jackets, slacks, ties, 

blouses, button downs, and other professional wear. Students are welcome to visit 

the Closet at their own convenience, Mondays through Fridays between 9 AM and 7 PM. You 

can find it in O'Connell 356 right next to our Warm Closet! 

 

If you are a DePaul student or community member in need of some warm winter gear this 

snowy week, please consider dropping by to browse! Our most popular items have been 

leggings/under armour, blankets, wool socks and gloves/mittens-- if you are looking for a 

place to donate new and/or gently used winter gear, feel free to drop off during our open 

hours 9 am-7 pm at the Latinx Cultural Center. Stay warm!  
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Gender 

When: Thursdays 5--6 pm 

Where: tinyurl.com/dpugender22 
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Get Involved with MESA 

Movimiento Estudiantil de Solidaridad y Apoyo (MESA) is a new student group at DePaul! 

MESA wants to provide the space and support for Latine students and to Chicago community 
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through professional, cultural and social events. This new student group is proud to have e-

baord members from diverse backgrounds--students from Honduras, Brazil, Peru, Mexico, El 

Salvador, Guatemala, and more. This is a student group looking to connect with folks of all 

academic paths and majors! Scan the QR codes to get connected. 

 

 

 

Academic Success 

 

DePaul offers a variety of student support services ranging from counseling to health and 

wellness to disability support services. The Office of Health Promotion and Wellness, the 

Center for Students with Disabilities, University Counseling Services, and the Dean of 

Students Office are there to support students in their transition to DePaul as well as continue 

the support throughout their undergraduate and graduate education. 

 

For more information about student support services and COVID-19 policies check out the 

Support Services page. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Events 
Wednesday, March 30 

Start End   Event         Location  

12:00pm 1:00pm ACE Lunch & Learn ft. OMSS O'Connell Hall, 
Latinx Cultural 
Center Room 360 

 

Friday, April 1 

4:00pm 6:00pm MOC Community Meeting #4 Levan Center, 
Room 405 

 

Wednesday, April 6 
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4:00pm 6:00pm MOC Community Meeting #5 Levan Center, 
Room 405 

 

Wednesday, April 13 

4:00pm 7:00pm Game Night Tournament at the 
APIDA Cultural Center  

O'Connell Hall, 
APIDA Cultural 
Center Room 340 

 

 

 

Email: omss@depaul.edu 
Twitter: @OMSSDePaul 

Instagram: @depaulomiess 

 

   

EVENT 

Sankofa Black Student Leadership Retreat 

 

Friday, April 8 at 11:00am 

to Saturday, April 9 at 7:00pm 

 

 

Student Center (Lincoln Park), 314AB, 2250 N Sheffield Ave., Chicago, IL 60614 

 

 

Add to Google Cal, Outlook, Yahoo, iCal 

Answer the call this April and join current and aspiring Black student leaders for a retreat that 

dives into the diverse aspects of Black identity, empowers student leaders, and provides skills for 
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the development of spiritual and holistic wellness. 

 

Our annual Black Student Leadership Retreat is a transformative community and relationship 

building experience created BY Black students FOR Black students.  

 

This year's retreat theme is based on our Adinkra symbol for the year, Akoben, and the Vincentian 

question, "What Must Be Done?" 

REGISTER  
 

 

Office of Multicultural Student Success  

DePaul University 

Email sent by Liam Guiritan <lguirita@depaul.edu> to laranda@depaul.edu 

Unsubscribe  

 

The CampusGroups offices are located at 902 Broadway, New York, NY 10010. 
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